
Board of Agriculture & Conservation 
Meeting Notice 

CANCELLED for Thursday, March 23, 2017, at 1:00 p.m. 
 

 
The Board of Agriculture and Conservation (BAC) meeting that was 
scheduled for Thursday, March 23, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  
 
Further information is available from the Division of Agriculture, 1800 
Glenn Highway, Suite 12, Palmer, Alaska 99645; by phone, 907-761-3851.   
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